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The Permanent Mission of the Republic of The Sudan io the United
Nations Office and other International Organizations in Geneva presents its
compliments to the Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for
‘Human Rights (OHCHR), and with reference to the latter’s Note Verbale
dated Ist February 2013, regarding the Third Phase of the Warld
Programme for Human Rights Education, has the honour to convey the
response of the Government of Sudan as follows:-

1. ;if?;;zsr the third phase of human rights @duﬁaﬁz‘m the Government of
Sudan supgests that the target groups should be media, human rights
defenders, and victims of traiﬁc:kmg ¢

2. The focus areas can be one of th@; following:
a. }”«"ij‘md@m of '{}pir:ﬁm and Qgﬁ;ﬁ;ﬁms&if}n, the rights and limitations.

b. Positive and zzega‘izw role of the media in the promiotion and |
ymtemm of human of rights.

¢. Socio-economic rights and trafficking in persons.

The Pérmanent Mission of the Republic of The Sudan avails itself of this

opporitnity to renew to the Office of the United Nations High

Comrissioner  for Hmmﬁ Rights the aﬁz@umnces of its ﬁ;ghast:
mmgdﬁratmn
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